


TRINITY UNITED METHODIST CHURCH LOMIRA 
         LOVE, GROW and SERVE! 

 
Jan. 13, 2019                               2nd  Sunday After Epiphany                    8:00/10:00 A.M. 
*Please stand as you are able. 
 
PRELUDE     
 
WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
INTRO TO WORSHIP 8:00 Madysen Janke / 10:00 Faye Beck 
  
   
*OPENING SONG UMH #451 “Be Thou My Vision” 
  
  
PRAYER TIME / THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
CHILDREN’S TIME 8:00 Karyn Michels / 10:00 Faye Beck 
 
SONG OF PREPARATION “Mary Did You Know” 
Special Music Chuck Rhein  
   
 
SERMON  “The Importance of Attitude”   
 Psalms 100  Pastor Rom Pegram 
    

OFFERTORY/CONNECTION CARDS   
    *Doxology     
    *Offertory Prayer    
 

SONG OF RESPONSE  UMH #454 “Open My Eyes, That I May See”  
  
*CLOSING PRAYER 
 
POSTLUDE  

Pastor Rom Pegram 
Head Keyboardist Priscilla Ehlert | Soloist Chuck Rhein 

If you would like to use one of our hearing assistance devices, please see one  
of the ushers near the sound cabinet in the back of the church. 



“The Importance of Attitude!” 

Psalm 100 (NLT) 

 

Today, we need to learn to: 

 

I. WORSHIP IN GOD’S _______________! 

A. We are to begin our time of worship _______________  and  
_______________ (v.1)! 

B. Behind our worship must be a proper __________ (v.2)! 

C. V. 3 gives us the answer to _____this type of worship: 

 1. There is no other _____! 

 2. God is our __________! 

 3. Beyond creation stands _______________! 

II. WORSHIP IN GOD’S _______________!  

A. We are to have an __________ of __________ (v. 4)! 

B. We are to __________ and __________ (v. 4)! 

C. V. 5 gives us the answer to _____ this type of worship: 

 1. God is full of _______________. 

 2. God is full of __________. 

 3. God is full of __________. 

 

The worship described in Psalm 100 is the worship that blesses God! 



Prayer Concerns 

 Julie Faber Recovering from hip replacement 1-8 

 Marlene Gasper Recovering from knee surgery 1-6 

 Dave Cook Recovering from brain surgery 1-6 

 John Masterson Recovering from intestinal blockage 1-6 

 Dave Theilen (Tina Rawlin’s Friend) Kidney problems 1-3 

 George Feucht (Carol Dilling’s Nephew) Tumor removed 1-2 

 Robert Rambousek (Tina’s Uncle) Prostate cancer 12-30 

 Mark Ebert (Lila’s Son) Recovering from blood clots 12-30 

 Eunice Hensel (Shirley Klein’s Sister) Heart failure 12-23 

 Ed Michaels Health issues 12-23 

 Baby Vanessa Recovering from surgery 12-19 

 Betsy Klein Recovering from breast cancer surgery 12-19 

 Wayne Flury  Recovering from heart surgery 12-14 

 Sharon Germain Life transition 12-12 

 Levi Schwantes Received heart transplant mid-week 12-6 

 Jan Johnson New treatment 12-5 

 Sandy Collier  Chronic lymphocytic leukemia 11-15 

 TUMC Will be hosting the 

next  blood drive on  

Monday January 21st            

from 12-6 PM.  

Cookie donations are also           

appreciated!  



Love to Shop?  Ah, not so much.   

Consider sponsoring OCC Shoebox 

items bought in bulk! 

This 192-count case of washcloths was 

purchased on sale at Walmart for $24… 

that’s 50¢ a 4-pack or 12.5¢ apiece!  

Please consider a financial donation to   

cover the cost.  A washcloth is included in 

the hygiene kit of each OCC shoebox. 

Love to Shop?  You bet!  How can I help?   

Small youth t-shirts (boys) 

Socks & underwear 

Baby dolls (9-inch max) 

Small board books 

Small toys – animals, dinos, cars, tractors 

Small balls – foam, rubber, tennis balls 

Coloring/activity books, large crayons 

Anything else a 2-4 year old will enjoy! 

During January & February we are targeting OCC 

gifts for 2-4 year old boys & girls.  Please consider  

adding a few of these items to your shipping list… 

New Year Greetings! 

One of the best things we can do to grow in our faith, as Christ-followers, is to dig into God's Word on a  
regular basis. So, as I've done in the past, I am challenging you--as your pastor/shepherd--to do just that. 
This year, we are offering three different reading plans that will help you continue on in your time in God's 
word, or get started in regular Bible time if this may be new to you. One entry-level reading plan is the New 
Testament Letters (Epistles) in a year. This one should be very do-able for anyone. A second reading plan 
will be the New Testament with Psalms and Proverbs for a year. This would be a little step up in reading, but 
again--should be do-able for anyone. The final (and the one we'll print in the newsletter each month) is the 
most challenging. Especially if you've been reading with me for the past couple years, you should be ready 
for this. It's a Bible-in-a-Year reading plan. This particular one is called 'historical'--a chronological reading of 
the entire Bible. (Also, there will be a discussion group meeting twice a month that will be discussing the 
readings, if you'd like to take part in that. Please see Deb Wiedmeyer for more information.) Thanks for  
considering this challenge! Again, I know of no better way for those seriously committed to growing as    
Disciples of Jesus Christ to do just that; get into God's word and see what a difference it makes in your life!  

Pastor Rom 



THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR  
 
Sunday (1/13)  8:00 am Worship Service 
   9:00 - 10:00 am  Sunday School/Youth 
   10:00 am Worship Service  
   4:00 pm ET Class 
 
Tuesday (1/15)  5:30 pm  Girl Scouts 8549 
      
Wednesday (1/16) 6:00 pm Bell Choir 
   6:30 pm AA & Al-Anon 
   7:00 Choir Practice 
 
Thursday (1/17)  6:00 pm Cub Scouts 
   6:30 pm Girl Scouts 8005 
 
    
Sunday (1/20)  8:00 am Worship Service 
   9:00 - 10:00 am  Sunday School/Youth 
   10:00 am Worship Service  

Attendance for Sunday,   

1-6-18 =145 

Funds Received  12-24-18  thru   
1-6-19 = $8,755.00 

SAVE THE DATE! 

TUMC’S  annual                  

Taste of Bacon will be held 

after the 10 AM Young at 

Heart Service on                  

February 10th. 

THANK YOU  THANK YOU  THANK YOU!!! 

I received an anonymous gift of money, that was put in my choir slot, to purchase music for 

the choir.  The note said “I was given this and I want to pass it on.  Please use it to purchase 

music for the choir.  May God Bless”.   I was blown away by this gift and the thought that it 

was passed on.   

This is a special THANK YOU so much for the gift and your thoughtfulness!  Just the other day I 

was looking at some choir music and I had found a piece that really hit home for me.  It was 

the perfect choir song.  I debated if I should purchase the music now or wait.  The song kept 

running through my head, but I decided to wait.  Then I received your anonymous gift and I 

knew that this song needed to be purchased.  The Lord truly works in mysterious ways.   

The song that I will purchase with your gift is “Angels Among US”.  What a fitting song this is, 

because I truly believe, that there are Angels among us and you are one of them.  

God Bless you!! 

Keep a song in your heart! 

Pam Hilker 



Please Help TUMC  

Reach Our Goal! 

$30,160.22 

as of 1-6-19 

Saturday Feb. 16th 9 am-2 pm 

This February get out of the house 

and find a Treasure.  The Women’s        

Ministry is hosting a  Winter Bazaar in 

the Fellowship hall on February 16th 

from 9-2.  All proceeds will go to the 

Compassionate Fund and Roof Fund.   

Lunch will be sold by the mission 

group to raise funds for mission trips. 

We will be looking for donations of 

craft items, gently used kids cloths, 

toys, baked goods, silent auction 

items and home décor.  Donations 

will be accepted the week of          

February 10th.  

VOLUNTEERS will be needed to help 

set up and work  the day of the event.   

For more information please contact  

Michelle Large (920) 960-6571 or  

Pam Wellso (920) 905-9511  



Pastor Rom          Email: pastorromtumc@gmail.com 

Cell (Preferred) 1-608-417-0060 

Church/920-269-4411 Parsonage (After 9 PM) 920-269-7292  

NEW Office Hours Tues.—Thurs.  9AM-1PM Or By Appointment 

 

Church Office: 920-269-4411    Email: churchofficetumc@gmail.com 

Unable to attend a Sunday Service… Still want to make an offering but you are  

out of town...Need Information about the church or upcoming events… you can  

get this by contacting us through the website! 

Visit our website for all of these needs…from Sermon Videos to Secure Online Giving! 

The mission of the United Methodist Church is 

“To make disciples for Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world” … exactly  

what Jesus called all followers to do. God’s vision for Trinity UMC and how we  

will accomplish the UM Mission is purposefully simple: 

 

     ~Love (both God & people; Matthew 22:37-38 & 39-40) 

     ~Grow (intentionally; Ephesians 3:17; 2 Peter 1:2) 

     ~Serve (just like Jesus did; Matthew 20:26b-28  

 
These three simple phrases help us stay focused on what is really important… 

LOVE, GROW, and SERVE. That’s why we’re here. It’s that simple. 


